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Dear Parent/Carer
PUMPKIN CHALLENGE 2023 — DELAPRE PRIMARY SCHOOL

It's that time of year again!
We run a competition to see
which child can grow the
biggest or smallest pumpkin
from a seed, and the winner
will receive a cup.

Two seeds will be handed out
to each child in all year groups
except Year 6, as they will no
longer be with us in October of
this year for the prize giving.

This year we would like photographic evidence of the children growing their
pumpkins with diary entries of the growing progress if possible. This is to encourage
each child to enjoy growing something from seed and caring for it. This will
incorporate all five of the school’s curriculum drivers.

We will notify you of a date in October when all the pumpkins are invited in for a
weigh-in and for the presentation.

Thank you for your continued support, and ‘Good Luck’ to all the children taking part!
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S Gordon (Miss)
Pumpkin Challenge Co-ordinator
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